
Project Update: June 2016 
 
1. In April 2016 our project: 
 

 Provide a workshop regarding the biology and ecology of the jaguars to the local guides 
of Tortuguero National Park, Costa Rica. 

 Produced a poster for educational activities regarding our main findings in Barra del 
Colorado Wildlife Refuge, Costa Rica. 

 Carry out dissemination activities with educational institutions and local community 
organizations in Barra del Colorado Wildlife Refuge to present the main findings of our 
survey carry out in the area. 

 
2. In May our project finalised and published protocols regarding how to behave during a 
jaguar encounter. These protocols have been adopted by local research organisations 
working in the area of Tortuguero National Park. Further to this the project has produced and 
disseminated educational posters regarding this topic.  
 
3. In June the project was asked by the administration of the park to participate in a weeklong 
refreshment seminar for the guides of Tortuguero National Park. During this seminar we 
presented the main finding for the previous year, and provided training and resources based 
on our protocols for jaguar encounters. 
 
 

   
Left: Project leader Stephanny Arroyo-Arce giving a workshop to local guides in Tortuguero 
National Park, Costa Rica. Photo by Ian Thomson. Middle: Dissemination activities carried 
out in Barra del Colorado Wildlife Refuge, Costa Rica. Photo by Ian Thomson. Right: Project 
leader Stephanny Arroyo-Arce giving an annual seminar to the guides of Tortuguero 
National Park, Costa Rica. Photo by Ian Thomson. 
 



Poster of the wildlife found in Barra del Colorado Wildlife Refuge, Costa Rica. Photo by 

Coastal Jaguar Conservation.  

 

Posters: What to do in case of a jaguar sighting? Photo by Coastal Jaguar Conservation. 
 


